
Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:41:21 PM
From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 1:47:39 PM
To: Jim Garrett; Wayne O'Bryan; Ron Gregory
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: Low NOx Burner Replacement
Importance: High

___________________________________
Talking with Adam of S&L after the phone call, he stated that their recommendations is based on all units
upgrading their current burners to more state of the art design

Not sure how this fits current planning and budget cycle, but wanted you to be aware of their thoughts

Eric
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